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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING 
THE INTENT OF THE JOLIET REGIONAL PORT DISTRICT, ILLINOIS 

TO SELL NOT TO EXCEED 
$2,700,000 GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS 

(ALTERNATE REVENUE SOURCE) 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Joliet Regional Port District, Illinois (the 
"District"), will hold a public hearing on the 24th day of April, 2019, at 12:00 o'clock p.m. The 
hearing will be held at the District's office located at George Michas Drive, 1 Executive Terminal 
in Romeoville, Illinois. The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the 
proposal to sell bonds of the District in an amount not to exceed $$2,700,000 for the purpose of 
financing capital improvements and refunding outstanding bonds of the District. 

By order of the Board of the Joliet Regional Port District, Illinois. 

DATED the ____ day of April, 2019. 

 /s/ Steve Bixenmann 
 Secretary, Board of the Joliet Regional Port 

District, Illinois
 

[Note to Publisher: Please be certain that this notice appears above the name of the 
Secretary of the Board. Notice is to be published not less than 7 nor more than 30 days 
before the date of the April 24 public hearing.] 


